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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 1777 states that no provider shall be eligible for reimbursement through Medicaid or any 

other public funding if that provider performs gender transition procedures. If the provider can 

show that they and their affiliates have not performed any gender transition procedures within 

the last 5 years, the provider shall be eligible for reimbursement. The measure directs the 

Oklahoma Health Care Authority to investigate a complaint within 60 days of its receipt and to 

issue a determination of whether a provider has committed a violation of the provisions of this 

measure. 
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